



LORI L. SPIELMAN

First Selectman

TOWN OF ELLINGTON

55 MAIN STREET • P.O. BOX 187 ELLINGTON, CONNECTICUT 06029-0187

www.ellington-ct.gov

TEL 860-870-3100

FAX 860-870-3102

DAVID E. STAVENS Deputy First Selectman

JAMISON J. BOUCHER MARY B. CARDIN JAMES M. PRICHARD RONALD F. STOMBERG JOHN W. TURNER

Town Administrator MATTHEW D. REED

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING TOWN OF ELLINGTON

Wednesday, January 24, 2024

Pursuant to Conn. Gen. Stat. Sec. 23-59, the Ellington Tree Warden will hold a PUBLIC HEARING on **Wednesday**, **January 24**, **2024**, **at 6:00 PM** in the Nicholas J. DiCorleto, JR. Meeting Hall at the Ellington Town Hall, 55 Main Street, Ellington.

This public hearing is being held in response to an objection filed regarding the proposed removal of six (6) trees upon the property of the Town in the vicinity of the Hall Memorial Library, 93 Main Street, Ellington. Such trees are scheduled for removal as part of the approved library parking lot expansion project.